
2014 statement of support 

UN Global Compact 



CEO statement of continued support for UNGC 

“I am pleased to confirm ArcelorMittal’s continued support for the Ten Principles of the 

United Nations Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights, Labour, Environment and 

Anti-Corruption. We have again published our annual Communication on Progress in the 

form of our annual sustainability report, where this year we launched the 10 outcomes of 

our new sustainable development framework, which will support many of the emerging UN 

sustainable development goals.”  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Lakshmi N Mittal 

Chairman and CEO 

 

May 2015 

 


